
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT C 

 

Board of Supervisors Letter to the Executive Director of the California Coastal Commission 

Coastal Commission Case No. LCP -4-STB-13-2011-1-Part A 

Agricultural Buffer Regulation 
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January 6, 2015 

Charles Lester, Executive Director 

California Coastal Commission 

South Central Coast Area 

89 South California Street, Suite 200 

Ventura, California 93001 

Re: Case No. 4-STB-13-2011-1-Part A Agricultural Buffers Ordinance Amendment 

Dear Mr. Lester: 

The Board of Supervisors has executed the attached resolution on behalf of Santa Barbara County 

acknowledging receipt of the Coastal Commission’s resolution of certification with suggested 

modifications and accepting and agreeing to the modifications through amendment of the Coastal Land 

Use Plan and Implementation Program (Coastal Zoning Ordinance) as required by Section 13544(a) of 

the Commission’s Administrative Regulations, and agreeing to issue Coastal Development Permits 

consistent with the modifications of Ordinance No. 4853 as certified by the Coastal Commission, 

Amendment Case No. 4-STB-13-2011-1-Part A, Agricultural Buffers Ordinance Amendment. 

Thank you for your cooperation on this project. Please contact Noel Langle (805) 568-2067 in the 

Planning and Development Department if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

________________________ 

JANET WOLF, CHAIR 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

 

 

 


